
Strategic Planning, West Sussex County Council, 

County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RH  

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Re:Proposed Incinerator - Planning Application WSCC/062/16/NH (further information submitted). 

 

On behalf of Horsham Society I am writing in respect of the further information lodged by the 

applicant in respect of Planning Application WSCC/062/16/NH. The information provided does not 

serve to alter our views on this application. We therefore maintain our objections, as detailed in our 

letter of objection, dated 19th January 2017, a copy of which is attached. 

 

We therefore object to Planning Application WSCC/062/16/NH. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

David Griffiths. (Secretary for Horsham Society Planning Sub Committee) 

                                      

   


